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New Blog May 13, 2015

Don't Take Your Eyes Off Vermont: Gobeille v. Liberty Mutual Insurance Company

Vermont is at work to hold down costs and reform payment and delivery systems. The Green 
Mountain Care Board (GMCB) is engaged in comprehensive efforts to control health care costs; 
the state requires all individual and small group insurance to be sold through the state's insurance
exchange, there are well-established integrated delivery systems, and a history of action to
improve population health. But today there is an emerging issue of interest to all states -  the 
challenge to Vermont's ability to collect claims data from self-insured plans in a case pending
before the Supreme Court: Gobeille v. Liberty Mutual Insurance Company.

Read more...

National Academy for State Health Policy

The National Academy for State Health Policy (NASHP) is an independent academy of state health 
policymakers who are dedicated to helping states achieve excellence in health policy and practice. A non­
profit and non-partisan organization, NASHP provides a forum for constructive work across branches and 
agencies of state government on critical health policy issues. For more information visit www.nashp.org.
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